
Back to School Newsletter
-Coming Up-

Spelling Bee!
Every Wednesday starting September

2nd. Your child  will only be expected to

know how to spell the site

words they learned in

class that week.

Prizes will be given

to the winner.

Parent Teacher Conference
August 30th

Parent Teacher Conferences are

so important because I am able to

meet the sweet parents of my students

and keep you in the loop!

I can’t wait to meet you ♡

Supplies list
- #2 pencils

- Crayons

- Markers

- 2 packs of notebook paper

- 2 dry erase markers

- 1 2in binder

- 2 glue sticks

If anyone can not get these supplies,

contact me and

I will be more

than happy to!

Site Words for the Month

Contact Info
Name Ms. Emily Hirons

Phone

Number

870-234-7563

Email Ms.emily@gmail.com

Website http://coeweb2@astate.

edu/ehirons
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